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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are really pleased that your child has chosen art as a GCSE option for year 10 and 
look forward to teaching them next term. 
 
In order for your child to be as ready as possible to access this higher-level learning we 
have set a summer project for them to complete. This will give them a taster of the GCSE 
course and start them thinking about how to make a creative personal response. 
 
The summer project is to be handed in the first week back in September. If your child 
requires any additional support and advice with this before the summer break, please 
advise them to email us. 
 
We have also attached a shopping list of art materials we advise your child purchases to 
enable them to complete the summer project. They will need access to art materials at 
home throughout the GCSE Art Course in order to complete their Knowledge Organiser 
activities. We have attached the Knowledge Organiser for term 1 so you can see the 
expectation for this. 
 
Any questions or queries do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Vicki Fay 
Teacher of Art 

Rebecca Barker 
Head of Technology 

 


